



## **Anthropology Students' Association Report November 10<sup>th</sup>, 2019**

### **President Chloe Wong-Mersereau**

- Maintaining contact with AUS representatives
- Coordinating with other group members regarding their responsibilities

### **VP Communications Olivia Ramos**

- Ongoing Listserv responsibilities
- Maintaining social media presence
- Making forms for clothing orders
- Made 'suggestions' form for students to suggest improvements regarding making the ASA a successful and inclusive liaison between the student body and department

### **Co-VP Events Isabella Daniele & Cecilia Rogovin**

- Finalized event calendar for this semester
- Preparing for upcoming TA Tuesdays, first of which will be November 26<sup>th</sup>
- Planning end of year event/Winter grad party for December 3<sup>rd</sup>
- Booking rooms for events next semester, TA Tuesdays will be in Peterson for greater accessibility
- Designing promotional material for events and club merchandise

### **VP Publications Hannah Taylor**

- Made and released form for journal editors, planning meeting before the end of semester
  - Will be accepting papers, poems, photo essays, and other creative 'anthropological' works starting in January.
  - Brainstorming ways to make 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the journal special, emphasizing the importance of having varied types of work and possibly doing a larger mixed media showcase
- Attended President's round table in place of Chloe
- Facilitated office clean-up, coffee and bagels coming soon

### **VP Internal Oscar Chisholm**

- Maintaining contact with department chair
- Attending departmental meetings
- Working with External (Grace Hennigar) to develop new events and interdepartmental collaborations for next semester
- Moderated Indiana Jones movie night; was an *angry* archaeologist



## **Anthropology Students' Association Report November 10th, 2019**

### **VP Academic Solomon Abrahamson**

- Created and maintaining undergraduate 200-level anthropology course Facebook groups
- Coordinating rooms with FIFEQ collaboration next semester

### **VP Financial Christina Bédard**

- Ordered tote bags and stickers
- Updated the budget for the 2019-2020 year

### **VP External Grace Hennigar**

- Working with Internal (Oscar Chisholm) to develop new events and inter-departmental collaborations for next semester
- Submitting reports and attending meetings for AUS as well as briefing ASA members on any ongoing motions
- Joined ASEF, will be attending meeting on Thursday November 21<sup>st</sup>

Respectfully submitted,

Grace Hennigar  
ASA, VP External